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TOIRMA Annual Renewal Packets – Due March 1, 2022
During the month of January each TOIRMA Member Contact will receive by mail the Annual Renewal 

Packets.
Please have at least the supervisor and highway commissioner review and send back the requested infor-

mation. 
Renewal Packets include the following:

1.	 Comprehensive General Liability Questionnaire,
2.	 Listing of the Values for Vehicles; Inland Marine Equipment; and Buildings/Contents, and
3.	 Listing of Estimated Payroll.

Remember, your coverage is dependent on the accuracy of this information.
Renewal packets are due to TOIRMA by March 1, 2022.
If you have questions regarding the Renewal Packet or its contents, feel free to call Beth Eyrich for assis-

tance, (217) 444-1139, Cara Hilligoss, (217) 444-2111, or Angela Green, (217) 444-1204.

I remember years ago being a recent college 
graduate and reading a report outlining the 
future of my hometown. The plan was titled 
“Springfield Strategy 2020.” At the time, the year 

2020 seemed inconceivably far off. We were barely 
into the new millennium, and I couldn’t even imagine 
2020 being here any time soon. Well, here we are two 
years past, and it’s 2022. The old saying is indeed true, 
“time does fly.”

In the spirit of not letting time get away and as we 
enter into the new year, I want to thank the entire 
TOIRMA Team for all of their hard work put into the 
TOIRMA Program. Of course, being a joint intergov-
ernmental self-insurance pool, our success begins 
with our membership. Risk management is a two-way 
street, and the cooperation of our Members is appre-
ciated and a key part of TOIRMA.

TOIRMA has a remarkable Team, and each staff 

member treats the Program like it’s their own. Wheth-
er it’s our people on the phones, in the field, or truly in 
the background, each contributes to the overall oper-
ation. I can’t describe the countless times one of our 
Members have commented to me on how well they 
have been treated by a member of our Team. Your 
efforts are appreciated more than you know.

On behalf of the TOIRMA Board of Trustees, thank 
you to the entire TOIRMA Team, and I hope you 
enjoy a prosperous 2022.

We hope to be able see you at more in-person 
events in 2022.

As always, if you have any questions or need assis-
tance, please feel free to contact me toll-free at (888) 
562-7861 or by email at: jdonelan@toirma.org.

Have a safe and Happy New Year.

Think Safe … Drive Safe … Work Safe

By Jim Donelan� TOIRMA Executive Director
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